
To the residents of the
Little Miami Local School District

A message from Superintendent Greg Power:
As we have moved through our master planning process, we are grateful 
to have heard from more than 1,000 residents either on surveys or at our 
community meetings. Our consultants have proposed several possible options 
for handling our growth and now, more than ever, we need your input.

11 a.m.
Little Miami High School Multi-purpose Room

Join the conversation!

Jan. 23

Jan. 25

Consultants from Emersion DESIGN/Fanning Howey will lead two community focus 
groups to collect input regarding the future of our facilities. Your input is vital!

7 p.m.
Little Miami High School Auditorium

Little Miami Local Schools
7247 Zoar Road
Maineville OH 45039
January 2017

All meetings are open to the public!

Plan to attend?  Take a moment to review the proposed 

building options at LittleMiamiSchools.com under the 

2016-17 Master Planning Info link.
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UNPRECEDENTED GROWTH.
AGING BUILDINGS.

CONSULTANTS HAVE ASSESSED OUR 
CURRENT FACILITIES AND HAVE PROPOSED 
SEVERAL OPTIONS. 

WE NEED YOUR INPUT!

LITTLE MIAMI?
FORWARD FOR
WHAT IS THE BEST PATH
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